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Thank you to all of your 
support and generosity 
through this academic 
year we have raised an 

amazing £14,900. 

This means we have funded new reading            
resources, Mathletics, school journeys, classroom 
supplies, emotional well-being resources and    
outdoor equipment. 

Wishing you all a happy and fun summer from St 
Dunstan’s PTFA. 

Message from the Headteacher 
    

Academic year 2021-2022 is coming to an end and what another incredibly busy and        
successful year it has been with so much achieved and so many things to be thankful for!  
Thank you to the whole school community for working tirelessly to ensure another year 
of  successful learning and great progress. Congratulations  to Year 6 on  leading a           
wonderful and moving Leavers’ Service this morning. It is now time to say a fond farewell to 
Aquila and Cygnus 2022 who have had another great year, achieving amazing results and 
showing such confidence as they prepare for their next stage of their lives at Secondary 
School.  We wish every one of them the very best of luck and send them out with our love 
and prayers. Well done Year 6!  Ms Corby sends her best wishes to you all as she continues 
to make good progress with her recovery. 
Thank you once again to our PTFA who have continued to raise funds for our school          

enabling all our children to benefit.   

On behalf of all the staff and governors, I would like to wish each and every one of you a 
safe and enjoyable holiday and we look forward to welcoming you back on Monday 5th 

 September.    God bless you all.                                                                                   Mrs L Porter                                                                                                                                                 

St Dunstan's Church was packed full this morning as the whole school said a final 
farewell to our Year 6 pupils.  The Year 6s led us through their journey from arriving 

as four-year-olds; to making special friendships and memories; to experimenting with Greek 
food and much more besides.  They also made it clear that, although they may like to stay 
with us a little longer, they are more than ready to move on to their secondary schools and 
grasp all the opportunities and challenges that come with that new chapter.  The younger 
children reminded the Year 6s how important they have been as role models and how much 
we will continue to think of them once they have moved on.  The service was a fitting       
celebration of the many years Year 6 have been with us and we wish them all the very best 
as they move onward and upward. 

To everyone who has 
taken a piano, ballet 
and jazz exam this 
term.  Well done to 

you all for your achievements.   

.Year 6 Leavers’ Service 

‘We are a 
Christian     

family and 
our faith is 

important to us.  I am 
grateful that my eldest is 

attending St  
Dunstan’s where faith is 

the pillar of their learning 
 journey.’ 

     

Quote from the Parental       
Questionnaire  

 

Total House Points for 
2021/2022 

 

Congratulations to     
      St Patrick’s  

for  
winning the  

Annual House Cup  
2021/2022 with a staggering 

13,992 points. 
  
 
 
 

St George 

 
13,327 

 

St Andrew 

 
13,481 

St David 

 
13,892 

Congratulations to the 
children who have been 
at school every day since 

September 2021 and 
have received a            

certificate for 100% 
Attendance.  This is a 

massive achievement and 
they should be very 

proud of this. 

.Congratulations  

Monday 5th September 


